
                 ACTIVITIES UNLIMITED GENERAL MEETING MINUTES  

                                              December 13, 2022 

• Call to order by President Doug Cooper 1:05 PM at the Christian Reformed Church of 

Midland Park   

• Jim Webb led us in the Pledge of Allegiance. 

• Pastor Andy provided the invocation and a good joke. 

• Doug presented a $2,000 check to Pastor Andy, plus a $900 donation to the food pantry 

from our 50/50 raffles.      

• Harry informed the group that starting Tuesday January 10, 2023, the General Meeting 

with be in Heneveld Hall at the WRC starting at 1:30 PM.  He advised everyone that 

starting in January 2023 there will no longer be any Club activities at the Larkin House in 

Wyckoff.  Public discussion meetings will be moved to the Franklin Lakes Emergency 

Management building. There is concern if the meeting room is big enough to  hold the 

meeting    

• Mike advised the membership that the 2023 dues remain at $50 per member.  There 

are 114 members that still have not paid their 2023 dues.  Dues payments are due by 

December 31, 2022.  Mike advised all members that have a TD Bank account that they 

should call Emily Brady at 201 612 7438 and give them AU’s Affinity code “AH005” and 

link their account.  This will give AU $10.00. 

• Marty Valerio reported that Lou Guarneri fell, and a get-well card was sent.  

• Scott Japko spoke to the group that he is trying to get an AU bowling club going.  John is 

going to speak with Bob Stevenson (both Hobbyists and AU) to discuss their bowling 

club and maybe there could be joint interest. 

• Dave Voehl reported that we currently have 358 members and that there are TD Flyers 

available at the desk. 

• Harry introduced Charles De Rossi a Magician.  The Magician was outstanding, and his 

performance exceeded everyone’s expectation.   

• There were 41 members in attendance.   

• Doug adjourned the meeting at 2:40 PM.  

Respectfully submitted,  

Rich Bernarde,  

 

Secretary  


